Special Education
. Parent Teacher Association
Emily Schulman Plhisviiw Okl Hetimage

President
emilyschulman@verizon.net | Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year! SEPTA is an acronym for Special Education Parent
Teacher Association. We are a district-wide PTA with members from all POB schools and have
representatives on all of the district’s committees.

Elizabeth Musick SEPTA supports all students in the district with special needs and their families. This

VP — Membership includes students receiving related services such as speech, occupational therapy, and
musickrecds@optonline.net | Physical therapy. Parents who have children with an IEP or 504 plan should become
members of SEPTA.

SEPTA works with parents and teachers to create a network of communication which involves
the sharing of vital information within our district and outside of school. We provide the

Jill Cirri support system for parents at our monthly meetings where we meet to share tips and ideas,
VP — Scholarship learn from guest speakers, and offer a forum to speak among others with similar experiences.
iillcirri@gmail.com We have many programs and activities including our Annual SEPTA Night Out, Family Fun Day,

and Track & Field Day. Please attend our first meeting of 2016-2017 on
Tuesday, September 27" at 7:30pm at POBMS.
Please join SEPTA so we may continue to provide these vital services for our children and

their families. Please provide your email so we can inform you of SEPTA news and events.

SEPTA looks forward to the return of past members and meeting new ones. We hope you'll
join us in both membership and attendance. All members will receive a free SEPTA discount
card that can be used at various local businesses.

SEPTA Membership 2016-2017
Membership: $10.00 per person —Please make check payable to POB SEPTA. We encourage spouses to join!

Name(s):

Address:

Phone #: Email:

lam: _ Parent _ Teacher __ Administration Other

School | am affiliated with:

Please return this form with your membership check to:
Elizabeth Musick/SEPTA Membership, 91 Cedar Drive West, Plainview, NY 11803

Scholar Award Donation Form 2016-2017
Every June, SEPTA presents outstanding graduating seniors with Scholar Awards. We appreciate the generous donations
from parents, our school community, and local businesses that allow for this recognition. This school year we hope to
again acknowledge motivated young adults and we are asking for your support of this worthy endeavor.

Name(s): Email:
Address:
Phone #: Total Donation $

Please make check payable to POB SEPTA and write Scholarship on the bottom.
Please return this form with your scholar award donation check to:
Jill Cirri/SEPTA Scholar Awards, 45 Audrey Ave., Plainview, NY 11803



